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Denver, CO 80204

NOTIFICATION OF PREQUALIFICATION
January 25, 2024

Lamb-Star Engineering, LLC
3801 Parkwood Blvd

Suite 550

Frisco, TX 75034

Your Architect/Engineer prequalification application received on 01/25/2024, has been reviewed. Based on this review, your firm is
approved and has been added to our list of prequalified consultants for the engineering categories/specialties identified in the
application.

This notice supersedes all previous notices. This prequalification will expire on 07/31/2025. You must file a new application 17 days
prior to that time to remain current. It is the consultant’s responsibility to obtain and file the necessary forms each year prior to
expiration. Renewals can now be made online at https://cdot.dbesystem.com. As a prequalified consultant, your firm is eligible to
propose on CDOT professional consultant service solicitations. When CDOT determines the need for consultant services, a
Solicitation for Professional Consultant Services is published on Thursdays in the BidNET system. Details for the submittal of a
proposal are contained in the advertisement. All advertisements are posted on our website,
https://www.codot.gov/business/consultants

Feel free to contact me at danielle.mire@state.co.us with any questions regarding your prequalification. Thank you for your
interest in providing professional services for CDOT projects.

Regards,

Danielle Mire



